NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC

City Council Meeting Cancellation and Work Session
Announcement

The City Council would like to inform the public that the
scheduled meeting on September 19, 2024, has been canceled.

The Work Session will take place on Tuesday, September 17,
2024 at 6:00pm. We encourage all community members to
attend this session.

We appreciate your understanding and look forward to your
participation. For any questions or additional information,
please contact the City Hall at (478)825-8261 or visit our website
at fortvalleyga.org



